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“We have to prepare the child for the path, not the path for the child.”  

- Tim Elmore 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Greetings from New Horizon World Academy, Kalyan!!! 

 
We at NHWAK are glad to announce about a new initiative – PARENT PULSE – An initiative to promote 

wellness among the parents & students. 

 

As part of our continuous effort to ensure the holistic development, safety, and well-being of all our students, 

we kindly request your cooperation and active participation in fostering a secure and supportive environment 

for your children—both at school and at home. 

 

Modern society offers significant advantages for students, it also presents challenges related to safety, mental 

well-being, and social development. While advancements offer increased access to information and 

opportunities for growth, they also introduce new risks and pressures.  

 

Ultimately, the "safety" of modern society for students depends on individual circumstances, access to 

resources, and the ability to navigate its complexities. By addressing these challenges through education, 

support systems, and responsible technology use, we can strive to create a safer and more supportive 

environment for students to thrive.  

 

Child well-being and safety is a shared responsibility. We urge all parents to be vigilant and informed about 

the following: 

• Monitor your child’s emotional and mental health.  

• Encourage open communication and listen without judgment. 

• Be aware of your child’s online activity and guide them on responsible internet use. 

• Ensure that your child understands basic safety rules, both at home and outside. 

• Teach them to say “NO” to any inappropriate touch or behaviour and encourage them to report 

anything uncomfortable. 

• Support your child’s physical health through nutritious meals, regular sleep, and physical activity. 

• Always update the school with your current contact details for emergency communication. 

 

 

As a responsible & supportive school, we are coming up with PARENT PULSE for every month – To guide 

parents & spread awareness regarding issues prevailing over the past many years until now.  

 

Let’s create a safe, nurturing, and empowering space for our children to grow and thrive. 

 

 

Together, we can make a difference. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 
Mrs. Bhawana Trivedi 

Principal 

New Horizon World Academy, Kalyan 


